
March 20, 2020 

Dear Brentwood Families, 

 

Food Distribution: 

The District will distribute breakfast and lunch at the MS/HS Auditorium Doors from 11:00am-12:30pm 

on Monday, March 23, Wednesday, March 25 and Friday, March 27, 2020. Each bag will contain enough 

meals to last until the next distribution date. The reason for the change in distribution is to decrease the 

number of times families must leave their homes for meals.  

 

 

Closure Information:  

On March 19, 2020, the Governor ordered all non-life sustaining businesses to close with enforcement 

to begin on March 21, 2020.  Elementary and secondary schools were included on the list as closed, but 

further guidance was provided by the Secretary of Education, Pedro Rivera, to state that essential 

employees for meal preparation and distribution may continue to work. The District has not received 

any direction from PDE about whether the mandated closure will continue beyond March 27, 2020. The 

District remains committed to moving to remote instruction with planning meetings scheduled for next 

week.  

 

 


